The fabric and clothes from Garan arrived Thursday, August 4, and many volunteers cut much of the fabric and put it in our warehouse units. We now have some print knits.Thanks to all who helped. We need to work another day to finish the job. Jill would like to have a work day on Wednesday August 10, at the warehouse from 8-11 AM. 

At the Business meeting, Georgia showed some bags that were too small for large bags and too big for small totes. They were made of fabric with pink kittens on a white background. Please use the sizes on the instructions. Each has a specific purpose and requires a certain size.

We are in need of receiving blankets. We have not been getting in the usual number.

The blue fabric needs to used up soon. We discussed uses other than clothes-possibly lap pads or burp cloths or blankets. Suggestions are welcome.
Through August we have given out 354 layettes and 76 burials.

Debbie Vickers and Margaret Cox  are the nominating committee for this year. We will be electing a President and Treasurer. Jill will not be running for President. If you would like to see the duties of the positions, or are interested in running, please contact them.

Maria Korosi and Jackie Montoulieu will help Gloria at Bunten Road. Debbie may  need help delivering to Gwinnett.

We discussed the variegated yarn. It is $9.99 a skein ($6.00 with the discount) and has only 600 yds. We decided it is too expensive compared to the Pound of Love. We may think about reducing the number of afghans we include.

Michele will check on the wholesale price of the plastic bags used for pre-packing.

Resin Snaps are in and packaged like the metal snaps. Only white snaps were ordered.

There are some white metal prongs around that are the wrong size. Apparently they were returned after we thought we had gotten rid of them.

Pat Turk has some Ribbon roses available for fetal demise pouches.

Some Walmarts are putting fabric departments back in their store. 

Crossroads Church had summer charity workgroups and one of them made afghans and diaper shirts for us. They also donated the $200 they had planned for supplies, since we provided the materials. Thanks to Leon and Debbie for their work in coordinating with them. Some of the volunteers may continue with Bunten Road workshop.

Leon has the application for Expo in March. He will send it in.

Gloria has improved enough to return to be with us. She expressed appreciation for the many visitors and cards and emails she received. Some were from people she has not seen in years.

Georgia brought a new volunteer, Kathy Barrett, with her.

